

June 28, 2022

Knights of Columbus Holy Cross Council #8509 616 S Cherry St Kernersville, NC 27284

Dear Brothers in Christ,

Thank you for your recent donation of \$500 to Samaritan Ministries. Your gift enables us to fulfill our mission of providing food, shelter and hope through Christian love every day.

At Samaritan, we measure success in so many ways. Robert's success is defined by moving into his own apartment and gaining employment. James' success is defined by a year of sobriety. Rita's success is defined by her paycheck lasting longer to help care for her son, because she can eat lunch in the Soup Kitchen. Marcus' success comes as he wraps up his bachelor's degree. Jake's success is found in resting in a bed following a night of sleeping outside.

The support of our community has kept our doors open since 1981, enabling our guests to keep moving forward to meet their individual goals. They define their success, and it's our honor to serve our most vulnerable neighbors by providing the most basic needs of food and shelter. It is a great privilege for us to see God at work in their lives each day and to acknowledge our roles as staff, volunteers, advocates and donors to fulfill His word of love thy neighbor.

Thank you for supporting Samaritan Ministries and allowing us to continue being a place of opportunity for our guests each day and night of the year.

Sincerely,

Jan Kelly

Executive Director

Samaritan Ministries has not provided you with any goods or services in exchange for this contribution.

You will receive a year-end tax receipt with a summary of your cumulative annual giving.

mank you for your generating & Continued prayers for the Ministry.